
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

July 6, 2009

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher,
Steven DiVirgilio

The buildings have sustained damage to the siding, screens, windows and roofs. The
awning at the mailbox has numerous holes caused by the pelting hail. The Board
discussed the insurance claim and the timeline for repairs.

Pruning will begin mid July and beds will be cleaned.

The oak tree behind 26 Lex needs to be pruned as the dead tree limbs are a safety hazard.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday August 17  6 pm 3 Lex.


